
 

 Wednesday 23 August 2017 

 
In this issue… 

 
Export registration 2017-18 opening soon 

 
Many of you have been waiting to hear that export registration is opening on 1 September for 

growers, packhouses and exporters. This year our new online registration system will be available on 

the secure portal and you should have received an email with information on how to log on. Please 

make sure you have logged on and changed your password as recommended. 

To ensure that the registration process is as straightforward as possible, it is important that you 

update your details prior to registering. If you have bought or sold orchard blocks since last year, 

please update your details by contacting Anna Clark by email to anna@summerfruitnz.co.nz or call 

her on 04 830 0932 between 9.30am and 2pm. 

As this is a new system, a series of How to guides will be available under the Main Menu, and the 

How to register for export guide will contain information to help you through the process.  

Further information on export registration will be contained in future issues of Prunings. 
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